
) 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

INSTITUTE O F MOLECULAR 
l310 LOGY AND BIOCHEMISTRY 

Dr. Kevin McClusky 
Fungal Genetics Stock Center 
Dept. of Microbiology 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
39th and Rainbow Blvd. 
Kansas City, KS 66103 

Dear Kevin, 

BURNABY, BRITISH COLUMBIA 
CANADA V5A 156 
Telephone: (604) 291-56 30 
Fax: (604) 291-5583 

Tel. : (604) 291 -5645 or -5643 
E-mail : kafer@darwin.mbb.sfu.ca 

Febr. 2(J 1996 

Here are the strains (small amounts of silicagel) which we have confirmed for deposit 
to FGSC. 

,4 
I have enclosed a corrected list (one strain omitted, 2 with minor<0rrections). I am 
listing our silicagel number with my initials, and showing the future FGSC number as 
well. The only marker that is not reliably retested is acr A 1. 

"Origin" in most cases gives thehumber of a diploid from which segregants were 
isolated - without knowing the cdrnposition of the diploid that is not much use, but I 
shall try to indicated more info on the deposition sheets; these will follow eventually. 
Some of the new mutations were induced in strains from Wageningen, NL, i.e., strains 
which have an "N" number. 

Let me know if there are any problems. 

All the best 
.'I 
'I ct 

Dita Kafer 


